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Cheryl Pelzek

104 Riverside Rd

Riverside, IL 60546

 

November 20, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

Your imposed fee system will create again a further divide between the less fortunate and those high income

earners/vacationers. 

 

Children especially need the chance for family time on the trail, when young, to experience the beauty and

benefits that simply being in the wild has to offer. A seed is then planted in their young minds. 

This fee decreases future lovers access to nature, and hence decreases future stewards of this beautiful area.

 

 

Sincerely,

Cheryl Pelzek

 


